




September 15, 2011

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attention:	David W. Danner
		Executive Director and Secretary

Re:	PacifiCorp’s Report on its Ten-year Achievable Conservation Potential and Biennial Conservation Target for 2012 and 2013

Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph 8(f), Order 02, Docket UE-100170, PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) submits its Report on its Ten-year Achievable Conservation Potential and Biennial Conservation Target for 2012 and 2013.  As outlined in the Order, PacifiCorp is required to submit its Biennial Conservation Plan including revised program details and program tariffs excluding information related to distribution efficiency initiatives and production efficiency potential in non-hydro generation facilities, together with identification of its 2012-2021 achievable conservation potential, by September 15, 2011.  The enclosed report is submitted in compliance with this Order.  Please note that appendices 1, 2, 7 and 8 are voluminous and therefore provided on the enclosed CD.

As required by the Order, a revised report reflecting distribution and production efficiency initiatives (exclusive of hydro generation facilities) will be submitted to the Commission by January 31, 2012.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (503) 813-6043.

Sincerely,



Andrea Kelly
Vice President, Regulation
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